
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

BELLPORT FIRE DISTRICT 

 

 

     PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held on 

October 15, 2019 at 7:00 PM (prevailing time) at the main 

firehouse located at 161 Main Street, Bellport, N.Y. 11713 

 

     The purpose of the Public Hearing will be to permit public 

review of the proposed budget for the Bellport Fire District for 

the calendar year 2020. 

 

     PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a copy of the proposed budget 

has been filed with the Town Clerk and is available for review at 

that office, and is also available for review at the Office of the  

Board of Fire Commissioners on weekdays between the hours of 8:00 

AM and 4:00 PM and is displayed on the District website at 

www.bellportfd.com 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the regular meeting of the 

Board of Fire Commissioners of the Bellport Fire District has been 

rescheduled and will be held on October 15, 2019 at 7:30 PM at the 

Fire District Office, immediately following the Budget Hearing. 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS OF THE BELLPORT FIRE 

DISTRICT, TOWN OF BROOKHAVEN, COUNTY OF SUFFOLK, NEW YORK. 

 

 

By: Charles F. Satterley 

Fire District Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


